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MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Sceretary

FROM: William Cole, President and C]?OM
DATL: September 15, 2014

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 14-0379
Planned Unit Development — Designation — Remington Row

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council
Bill 14-0379, Planned Unit Development - Designation - Remington Row. The BDC supports
this Bill which calls for the designation of a Planned Unit Development referred to as Remington
Row.

The Planned Unit Development Ordinance is required to put into compliance the
proposed Business Planned Unit Development of properties consisting of 4.25 acres that is
proposed to be developed for retail, residential, and office uscs.

BDC has reviewed the ordinance and is respectfully requesting that Bill No. 14-0379 is
given favorable consideration by the City Council.
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